

January 2018

The MANE STREAM eCURRENT







Apply Now for Summer Camp Internships

Take YOUR future by the reins!

Last year's summer camp interns were OT, PT and SLP students who also happen to love horses.

Do you know someone studying to become a PT, OT or SLP, special education teacher or social worker?

Please SHARE our search with your wide circle of friends and family. Mane Stream is an established teaching organization with over 45 years of experience in the Equine Assisted Therapy and Adaptive Horsemanship fields.

SAVE THE DATE

Sponsorships Now Available



All sponsorship packages include reserved seating and recognition:

- eCurrent newsletter
- Email invitation (to over 2000 constituents across Central NJ and NYC)
- Event press releases
- Boot Scootin' BBQ event webpage
- Mane Stream annual report



Abigail's Birthday Bash Brings in Sweet Treats for the Ponies

Abigail's hooked on horses after her Mane Stream Summer Camp experience! So much so that for her birthday she asked for gifts for the Mane Stream Herd instead of for herself.

On December 2nd Abigail and 9 friends celebrated her birthday at Griggstown Equestrian Center. Each attendee was asked to bring treats for the Mane Stream herd in lieu of traditional birthday gifts to make the long hard winter a little more bearable.

Thank you Abigail!

Photo Credit:

You have not only made the horses happy this holiday season; you have opened your heart to Mane Stream and we are thankful.

<u>Take the survey now!</u>

YOUR TACK GIVES BACK Get a Jump on Spring Cleaning

Sponsor names will be prominently featured during the event, and in social media leading up to the event date. We will also include a link to sponsor websites on the Boot Scootin' BBQ webpage. Learn More



ANNUAL FEEDBACK SURVEY FOR **VOLUNTEERS**

How'd we do in 2017? We really couldn't do it without YOU! We rely on our volunteers' generous gifts of their precious time to make Mane Stream successful. Take a few minutes to let us know how we can improve your volunteer experience.

Abigail Thomas Photography



Teen Transforms Shed for Gold Award Project

The highest and most prestigious award in Girl Scouting

Bernardsville resident Caroline Leanza saw something in her corner of the world and decided to improve it. Caroline is a junior at Bernards High School and a member of Girl Scout Troop 60088. The troop, led by Mrs. Regina Cavaliere, is where Caroline began as a Daisy Scout nearly 11 years ago. The Gold Award is the culmination of her scouting experience and Caroline has been working on her project for more than 18 months.

Full Story



Start a tack drive at your barn. Ask your friends to clean out their closets... jewelry, knicknacks, books and other horse related items will go to the next generation of equine lovers.

Spring Tack Sale Info



SHOES FOR SHOES

Donating your shoes helps pay for horse shoes
Buzz, Navajo, Chandler and the rest of the herd hope you'll start a 2018 shoe drive at your school, business, church or gym. Every pound of shoes helps to cut the cost of our farrier bills. Contact us if you'd like more information on how to start a shoe drive. It's an easy way to show your support for our horses and programs.

Download Signs Now



Trail Rides, Tie-Dye and Water Balloons!

Registration Open on Feb. 1
It's the beginning of January and we know you have already started thinking about camps for your kids. That's why we have pulled together the top 4 reasons to choose Mane Stream's Camp for ALL abilities.

Top 4 Reasons to Register on 2/1/18

- We fill the gap between the regular school year and ESY (Weeks 1, 2 & 7, 8 fill up FAST) We understand your needs!
- 2. Get the weeks you want, not what's left!
- 3. NJ PerformCare deadline: 4/30
- 4. Early Bird Rate

Check out the gallery and stats!

Gallery & Stats

January Birthdays



Adelyn Berrocal 1/1 Laura McNeill 1/2 Lauren Salvatore 1/4 Kristen Sameth 1/5 Cayla Kochanski 1/5 Hallie Kochanski 1/5 Kayleigh Nix 1/7 Robert Sim 1/7 Grace Faulkner 1/8 Wendy Waters 1/9 Charlotte Krimmel 1/10 Susan Tompson 1/11 Emily Zobian 1/14 Lisa Hammer 1/16 Francesca Salerno 1/20 Caroline Leanza 1/23 Sophia Miskulin 1/23 William Palaferro 1/25 Gretchen Oberfranc 1/26 Kiera Carmody 1/26 Kathleen O'Brien 1/27 Morgan Champey 1/28 Olivia Van Scott 1/29 Emanuela Sedivec 1/29

Make sure to wish your fellow volunteers Happy Birthday when you see them.





Volunteer Orientation & Training Session

Ask your friends to join the team!

Volunteers are needed on a daily basis from Mon. to Sat. Volunteers help out with everything around Mane Stream from office tasks, barn chores and maintenance. You will also participate in grooming, tacking the horses prior to lessons, and either leading the horse or sidewalking for our diverse equine assisted activities programs.

Next one is...

March 8th from 6:30-9:00pm

Get Started Today

UPDATE YOUR PROFILE What should you be updating?

- Any changes
- Your availability
- Emergency contacts
- Medical Issues
- Assignment preferences
- Opt in for "General Communications" & "Assignment Cancellations"
- Opt in for "Text Messages"

Then check out the "My Service History" tab to see how many hours you have volunteered!

Updated profiles make a BIG difference

Volgistics Login

SHARE THE NEWS

And Keep in the Loop
Interested in staying in the loop
with all the latest at Mane
Stream?

Join Our Mailing List

Why do we long line for therapy?



2018 Continuing Education for our Mane Stream Volunteers

Thursday, February 1st from 6:30-7:30pm

What is long lining? Why do we do it? What are the advantages? What are the limitations?

This is a great opportunity for Mane Stream Volunteers who would like to learn more about long lining and for the current long liners to brush up on their skills!

RSVP Today!

